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March 28, 2025 
 

Easter Revision Sessions 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our offer to support Year 11 students, a number of revision sessions are  available throughout the Easter 
break to support your child's preparation for their GCSE examinations. 
 
Revision sessions will be delivered by class teachers and subject specialists.  Students are encouraged to sign up to as 
many sessions as possible. 
 
Morning sessions start at 10am and finish at 12pm, afternoon sessions start at 12.30pm and end at 2.30pm.  

Students are expected to attend on time for the full session and will not need to wear school uniform. Students must 
arrive at Reception and sign in. 

Thank you for your continuing support at this key time, should you have any concerns or questions please contact me 
by calling Reception and I will be back in touch with you.   

Students have been issued with a reply slip which they should return to Reception by the end of Wednesday 2nd April 
2025. 

Further revision dates, including additional Saturday morning and May half term sessions are listed on the attached 
sheet. 

 

Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. Morrell 

 
Head of Year 11 
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